
   

Seattle Public Utilities provides essential services — pure mountain drinking water, recycling and composting that lead the 

nation, and sewer and drainage systems to protect our local waterways — that safeguard your health and our shared 
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CONSTRUCTION BEGINS SOON 

 
May 19, 2022  
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION: INSTALL UNDERGROUND VAULT AND WATER MAIN VALVES 
 
Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) will soon begin construction to repair portions of the large 430 

Pipeline that runs four miles from Volunteer Park to Maple Leaf Reservoir in Seattle. The 
pipeline was built in the early 1900s and is part of the region’s drinking water system.  
 
Construction associated with the 430 Pipeline project includes installing a new underground 

vault and water main valves in your neighborhood.  
 

LOCATION: 
The 430 Pipeline project is a multisite 
project. Construction at this site will take 

place at the end of Federal Ave E. and 
E. Miller Street, and occur in the 

sidewalk, planting strip, and street.  
 

Note: SPU construction work for this 

project and another utility project will 
also start soon at two other nearby sites 

(near Federal Ave E and Lynn St.). SPU is 
working to coordinate all construction 

activities to minimize the impact to the 
neighborhood. 
 
SCHEDULE: 
Work is scheduled to begin at this 

site the week of June 6 and is 
expected to last for 4 to 8 weeks. Crews 

will work weekdays from 7 am to 5 
pm. Noisy work will start after 8 am. 

Upon completion of the work, the street 
will be temporary restored and final 

street restoration, including rebuilding 

the curb is expected to follow later in 
2022.  
 
WHAT TO EXPECT DURING 
CONSTRUCTION: 

• Pavement excavation, construction noise, dust, dirt, and vibrations. 

• Temporary road closures near Federal Ave E and E. Miller Street.   
o Crews will work to provide local access during working hours, but there may 

be intermittent, brief road closures to accommodate construction activities. 
Please allow for extra time when traveling to and from your home. 

 
(construction information continues back)  
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o Residents will continue to have pedestrian access to their homes throughout 

construction. During working hours, crews will escort residents.  
o Crews will reopen the road for local access on nights and weekends.  

o Please follow all on-site signage and crew instructions.  

• On-street parking near the work area will be prohibited and driveways may be blocked. 
o If you are in the work area and anticipate needing your car, please relocate 

your car outside of the work area and avoid parking in areas with no-park 

signs. 

• Slowed vehicle traffic and staging of equipment and construction vehicles near the 
project area.  

• Some residents will experience temporary water outages. Impacted customers will be 
notified at least 5 days in advance of the planned water outage.  

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT:  
Andrew Karch at (206) 684-4643 or andrew.karch@seattle.gov. 
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